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STATEMENT FROM ATTORNEY GENERAL LISA MADIGAN

My husband, Pat Byrnes, and I are delighted to announce that we are expecting
the birth of our second child in March, 2008.

I expect to take a brief maternity leave following my delivery and then return
to the office on a daily basis, as I did after giving birth to our daughter,
Rebecca, in January 2005. Of course, during my leave, I'll be in daily contact
with my staff.

Pat and I feel very blessed and are looking forward to expanding our family.
We are very lucky that Pat's flexible hours and home office allow him to be
significantly involved in caring for our children as I continue fulfilling my
duties as Attorney General.

-30-

Return to September 2007 Press Releases

https://illinoisattorneygeneral.gov/pressroom/2007_09/20070924 .html

7


mailto:rziegler@atg.state.il.us
https://illinoisattorneygeneral.gov/pressroom/2007_09/index.html

